
--
----
--
--
--
----------
--------

--
--
----
----
----
--------
----
--

--

-

February 22, 2017 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor/ P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

~ 
Halton Hills 
-- HYDRO--

Re: 2017 IRM Electricity Distribution Rate Application, 
Halton Hills Hydro Inc., 
Board File no. EB-2016-0076 

Halton Hills Hydro Inc. ("HHHI") received the February 16, 2017 letter requesting that HHHI review 
the draft decision as proposed by the delegated authority in proceeding EB-2016-0076, including the 
revised Rate Generator model and draft Rate Order. 

HHHI had reviewed the draft Decision and Rate Order and revised Rate Generator model and ftnd no 
tssues. 

In the event of any additional information, questions or concerns, please contact David Smelsky, Chief 
Financial Officer, at dsmelsky@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 extension 208, or Tracy 
Rehberg-Rawlingson, Regulatory Affairs Officer, at tracyr@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 
extension 25 7. 

Sincerely, 

(OriginalS igned) 

David]. Smelsky, CPA, CMA 
Chief Financial Offtcer, HHHI 

Cc: Arthur A. Skidmore, President & CEO, HHHI 
Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson, Regulatory, HHHI 

==-- 43 Alice St. Acton, ON L7J 2A9 519·853·3700 905·453·2222 

--


